Thames View Infants





Paul Jordan Headteacher

Rosa Corcoran-Jones Deputy Headteacher

Adam Dobson

Deputy Headteacher



12th February 2025

Dear Parents/Carers;

Red Nose Day 2025



We are excited to announce that this year, on Monday 24th March, we are going to be celebrating Red Nose Day!

On this day, if they would like, children can come into School dressed up. The theme this year is "wear something red" and children can be as inventive as they like with their costumes – they don't need to be shop bought, so feel free to get creative! In fact, we'd love it if the children could come in wearing home made costumes – they're much more cost effective and great fun to make together! Remember to tweet photos of your creations for us all to see on X and tag us in @TVInfants.

We would just ask for a donation of £1 on this day which we will donate to the BBC Comic Relief charity.

Come in and make a red nose with your child...

To allow our parents and carers to get involved, we'd love it if you could come into school with your child at 8:45am when you drop them into school on Monday 24th March (12:15pm for Afternoon Nursery children). After you've signed in your child will join you in the hall where we will provide you with card, glitter and string that you can use to make a fabulously silly nose for your child to proudly wear!

We look forward to seeing all of the children's exciting costumes and funny noses and hope to see you all there on Monday 24th March!

Yours sincerely,

Paul Jordan *Headteacher*















